
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 29 AUGUST 2006


EX.193/06
CAR PARKING POLICY (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure

Subject Matter

To consider a Minute reference from the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 3 August 2006 requesting the Executive to provide an update on progress with reviewing the car park strategy.

The Chairman of the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee was present at the meeting and said that the Overview and Scrutiny Committee had raised this issue as part of their discussions on the work programme.  It had been noted that car park revenue had declined recently.

Councillor Bloxham, Environment and Infrastructure Portfolio Holder, reported that car park income would be considered by the Executive as part of the forthcoming Budget process and that a review of the overall car parking strategy had been requested by the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

Summary of Options Rejected

None

DECISION

That the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee be informed that car park income would be considered by the Executive as part of the forthcoming Budget process.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







